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Minutes 
The final workshop took place on February, 27 – 2013 at USR Veneto (Venice). 

The closing face-to-face workshop took place on the same day of the fourth virtual 
meeting. 



                                                                
Project Number: 2011-1-IT1-LEO05-01961 

CUP: G32F11000680006  

 

 

The workshop was intended to make a round table with teachers on WP5. The two 
groups of schools presented their proposals.  

With regard to the educational product addressed to students, the school “De Amicis” 
will coordinate the work. The teachers suggested to shoot a sort of video or 
commercial. The group agreed on presenting a concrete proposal by the introductory 
workshop on Module 5 to be organised on March 2013. The leader will be supported 
by the teachers of the schools “C. Scarpa” and “Scotton”. 

The other group suggested to elaborate a brochure addressed to teachers to 
promote the afternoon study groups which were tested in the vocational school “L. 
Luzzatti” and might represent an innovative solution to prevent the early school 
leaving. The brochure will be the result of the cooperation between the schools “L. 
Luzzatti” and “E. Usuelli Ruzza”.   

During the closing workshop teachers agreed that the school “C. Scarpa” will support 
USRV in managing the discussion on the forum and coordinating the last virtual 
meeting on Module 5.  

During the next introductory workshop procedures and methods concerning the 
coordination of the virtual meeting will be set up.  

The virtual meeting on Module 4 was managed by the technical-vocational school “A. 
Scotton” and the spokesperson was Ms. Anna Campese. 

 

 

 

 


